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Dear Legislative Commission on Pensions and Retirement Members and Staff, 

We, the Minnesota Fire Association Coalition (MNFAC) which is made up of the Minnesota State Fire Chiefs 
Association, the Minnesota State Fire Department Association, Arson Investigators, and the Fire Marshals 
Association of Minnesota, are writing to you in support of Amendment S3048-2A.   

Sincerely, 

 

Chief BJ Jungmann 

Legislative Chair, MNFAC 
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